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      Nursery                                                     SMOKING 

 
SMOKING, INCLUDING E-CIGARETTES, IS NOT PERMITTED WITHIN 
THE NURSERY OR NURSERY GROUNDS. STAFF ARE NOT PERMITTED 
TO SMOKE WHEN TAKING CHILDREN ON OUTINGS. 
 
Staff, Students, Parents/carers can access advice on quitting smoking by 
either the college counselling service, or the health care professional that 
attends the college on a regular basis.  For more information please contact 
student services who will be happy to help. 
 

 
 

 


